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We are at the end of the long, cold autumn term, which has brought a much higher level of 

illness than usual. We hope you all have a restful break from school and if you celebrate 

Christmas, you have a lovely time with your family and friends. We hope the holiday gives 

everyone the chance to recharge their batteries and we expect everyone to be back in school on 

Tuesday 3rd January.  We expect our attendance will return to the levels in September and 

October, the highest it had ever been. Children will only learn and progress to reach their full 

potential if they are in school and on time. Thank you for your continued support.  

Please look on our website to view the Christmas Performances. 

 

 

 

 

 
 


